
 
Parent / Teacher Meetings 

 
If you missed the opportunity to 

discuss your child’s progress last week  
please contact class teacher to re-arrange 

telephone or zoom appointment. 

 

Christmas Annuals 

 
The school is selling the Folens Christmas 

Annuals again this November. The “Súgradh” 

Annual ( soo gra – the Irish word for “play”) is 

suitable for Junior & Senior Infants. The 

Spraoi Annual (spree- the Irish word for 

“fun”) is geared towards 1st & 2nd classes.  

The Christmas annuals are bursting with 

activities, jokes, quizzes, interviews and 

stories and includes a free Christmas pencil. 

 

We are only accepting e-payments this year 

– a link has mailed to all families. Payments 

will be taken up until  

Friday, 4th December which will be the last 

day for payment. 

 

Annuals will be distributed to the children by 

Friday, 18th December. The cost is €4. 

Families are under no pressure to buy these 

Christmas Annuals. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CLOVER Project for 

           Junior Infants 

 

Children Learn on Very Early Reading. 
 

To encourage the love of reading as a life skill, 

on Friday, each Junior Infant child will receive 

a CLOVER  pack to take home and keep. This 

pack contains a story book and a numeracy 

book, a colouring book and some crayons and 

some information for you around reading. 

Using the materials in the pack with your child 

will help reinforce the work of the school. The 

pack emphasises the fun element of reading 

and will hopefully foster a love of books all  

through your child’s life. We hope you will 

enjoy many happy moments of reading and re-

reading these books with your child.  
 
This project is supported by the South Dublin 

Library Services and we are very grateful to 

them for their gift of free books to our Junior 

Infants every year.  

 

Junior Infant Photographs 

 
Parents of Junior Infants have already received 

an information form from Sarah Tracey 

Photography. Please return the form to class 

teacher before December 1 if you wish your 

child to be photographed in his/her school 

uniform. On Tuesday December 1 

Photographs of  Junior Infants only.  
There is no obligation on parents to avail of 

this offer. 
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